
BEFORE THE 

STATE OF NEVADA 

TAXICAB AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF FILING & 

SETTING INTERVENTION PETITIONS DEADLINE 

 

THE STATE OF NEVADA TAXICAB AUTHORITY HAS RECEIVED THE AMENDED 

APPLICATION OF DESERT CAB CO. TO ADJUST TAXICAB CHARGES TO INCLUDE A 

PASS-THROUGH SOFTWARE LICENSE CHARGE FOR EACH TRIP 

 

An Amended Application by Desert Cab Company to Adjust Taxicab Charges to include a fifty 

cent ($0.50) per taxi ride pass-through software license charge incurred as the result of a negotiated 

license agreement by KAPTYN with the third-party patent owner IVSC IP, LLC. KAPTYN is one 

of the Software-As-A-Service taxi dispatch and data system providers who licenses these types of 

systems, devices and methods to the taxicab industry in Clark County, Nevada. 

The original application and hearing were publicly noticed on January 22, 2025, and discussed 

during the February 19, 2025, Nevada Taxicab Authority Board meeting. At this time any person 

wishing to intervene in this Amended Application matter must file the appropriate Petition with 

the Taxicab Authority in accordance with NAC 706.894 no later than 3:00 p.m. on MONDAY, 

MARCH 24, 2025. 

 

Further information is available at the Taxicab Authority office located at 2090 E. Flamingo 

Road, Suite 200, Las Vegas, Nevada 89119. 

 

Dated the 6th day of March, 2025, at Las Vegas, Nevada. 

State of Nevada Taxicab Authority By: Todd Park, Administrator 
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